EDITORIAL

SHING SO

After his years of service as the MJMS Short Notes Editor, Dr. Valerio
De Angelis has decided to step down from this post. We appreciate his
outstanding service to our journal and want to thank him for the time
and energy he has devoted to serving our journal and the mathematics
community. Without the dedication and support of our editors, it would be
very difficult for the MJMS to serve the mathematics community effectively.
We would like to welcome Dr. Yevgeniy Kostrov to the MJMS Editorial
Board. He will serve as our Short Notes Editor and work closely with
Valerio during the transition.

As mentioned in the editorial of the last issue, the notice for subscription
renewal is enclosed. In the subscription renewal form, you will find the
following minor changes designed to help better serve you:

(1) subscription is due annually in the beginning of each year,

(2) subscription dues can be paid by credit cards,

(3) subcription rate for the United States subscribers will be differ-
ent from international subscribers because of additional costs for
international mailing.

The MJMS Editorial Board and staff feel that it is very important to
communicate with authors and subscribers of our journal so that we can
better serve the mathematics community. If you have any suggestions,
please send them to us.
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